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3rd February 2022 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Visit to British Museum:  
Thursday 10th March 2022 – (5G and selected 5M children) 
 
As part of their History learning, we have planned an exciting trip for the Y5 children to the British 
Museum. We will visit the Ancient Egyptian galleries and attend a workshop to consolidate learning 
from the Autumn Term, but also visit the Anglo-Saxon galleries to support learning in the Spring 
Term.  
 
For both days, we will be leaving school at 9:00am to catch the train at 9:30am from Harrow & 
Wealdstone Station to Euston and then going from Euston to Tottenham Court Road. From there 
we will walk to the British Museum which is approximately a 5-10 minute walk. We will return to 
school using the same route at approximately 3pm. Please collect your child from the playground 
as usual.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch, a refillable water bottle and snacks in a clearly 
labelled backpack. A packed lunch will be provided for children who are eligible for Free School 
Meals. If you are paying for a school meal, please ensure this is booked by Monday 28th February 
2022. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform. As we will be travelling by public transport and walking 
to and from the station, a warm, waterproof coat and sensible shoes are essential. Staff will be 
wearing a mask on public transport and in areas of the museum in line with the museum’s 
expectations and although pupils are welcome to do so as well, this is not compulsory.  
 
The cost of this trip is covered in the £20.00 payment for the school events for this 
academic year. Please settle this amount as soon as possible, if your payment is still 
outstanding. Please note, that due to museum restrictions, we are able to take 3 classes 
across the dates and as such, 5M children will be split into the 10th and 18th respectively. We 
will inform 5M parents which date their children are attending on. 
 
Please click the link below to give consent for your child to go on this visit and also to indicate if 
you are able to help supervise children and submit this form by Thursday 3rd March 2022. 
 

Y5 Consent 10
th

 March 2022 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

S Martin   P Hewett  
 
Mrs S.Martin    Mr P Hewett  
Year 5 Leader   Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/QjmauZfnZF

